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• Fully engage with government in implementing mandate commitments to support a future-
ready workforce and post-secondary system, increasing access to post-secondary education 
and skills training and high opportunity jobs for British Columbians. This includes cross-
government, community, sector and stakeholder collaboration to support mandate 
commitments where education, innovation and equity play a role, and that builds upon 
government’s CleanBC strategy and supports a clean economic future. 
 

Government’s recently released Labour Market Outlook highlights that B.C. will need to fill over 1 
million job openings over the next ten years, almost 80 percent of which will require some form of 
post-secondary credential. Additionally, Stronger B.C., Government’s new Economic Plan, identifies 
that the skills of our people will be the key driver of our economy, for which our post-secondary 
system is critical for supporting British Columbians and the overall economic vitality of our 
province.  

As a result, I am providing further detail on the areas where we will be seeking your engagement and 
prioritization in your planning over the coming year. Please reflect the following additional actions in 
your upcoming Institutional Accountability Plan and Report: 
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https://www.workbc.ca/labour-market-industry/labour-market-outlook.aspx
https://strongerbc.gov.bc.ca/





